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Dear Parents/Guardians  
 
I anticipate that tomorrow we will have a few tired children after a 
late night of staying up and supporting their country.  
 
The main gate will be open as usual from 8.40-8.50.  
 
Our register will remain open until 9.30. If you wish your child to 
start a little later after a late night, please come to the main office 
where doors will be open from 9.20- 9.30 and your child will be 
marked as present. Any child arriving after this time, will receive an 
unauthorised mark.  
 
With this is mind, parent coffee morning will start at 9.30am. 
 
IT’S COMING HOME!  
 
Kind regards  

 

Gemma Callaghan  
Head of School   


